Bowman, Sandy

From: GJJ1950@aol.com

Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2001 2:17 PM
To: Bowman, Sandy

Subject: RE: Title V Air General Permit

Dear Sandy:

We recently received renewal forms for 2 of our stores which are no longer plants. These accounts should be closed:
AIRS ID # 0010090

AIRS ID # 0010089
Thanks,

Greg Johnson




